.’ Patricia Ann Twedt

April 22, 1934 - January 8, 2014

Patricia Ann Kepler was born on April 22, 1934 in Webster City, lowa, to Howard Charles
and Beatrice Verona (Cooley) Kepler. She graduated from Webster City High School. She
married Gene R. Twedt on June 7, 1952. She lived in the Story City area since 1955. Pat
worked 34 years as the City Clerk for Story City. She enjoyed golf and travelling. Most of
all, her family was very important.

Patricia Ann Twedt, 79, died on January 8, 2014 at Bethany Manor in Story City, lowa.

Pat is survived by her children: Gail (David) Sporleder of Story City; Kimberly (Robert)
Hatland of Gruver, IA and Bruce (Kathy) Twedt of Story City; eight grandchildren and nine
great grandchildren; four sisters: Karen (Don) Burton of Webster City, IA; Ruth (Rudy)
Gatti of St. Paul, MN; Roberta (Wayne) Johnson of Webster City, |IA and Teddy (Dean)
Anderson of Duncombe, IA.

She is preceded in death by her parents and her husband Gene on May 8, 1991.

Memorial gifts may be directed to Bethany Life Communities or the Alzheimers
Association.



Cemetery

Roland Cemetery
59168 130th St.
Roland, IA, 50236

Events

JAN Visitation 10:00AM - 10:45AM

13
St. Petri Lutheran Church

804 Grand Ave., Story City, 1A, US, 50248

JAN Funeral Service 11:00AM - 12:00PM

13
St. Petri Lutheran Church

804 Grand Ave., Story City, 1A, US, 50248



Comments

“ | remember Pat through much of my early years. Wherever | saw her whether in
church, on the street or at her work at City Hall, she was always cheerful and easy to
be around. It was especially nice through the years that | worked in town and needed
information about local requirements to know that if | contacted or went to city hall,
Pat would first be pleasant to be around and would either know the answer offhand
or be diligent about finding the answer quickly. She was a marvelous example of
someone who was a credit to their family and a wonderful citizen of their community.
She and Gene raised some wonderful kids that in their turn, became great parents,
and contributing citizens. Those kids raised grandkids that are examples of the best
in citizenship and are being great parents in their own right. Some of us believe that
the best legacies are large monetary endowments. | believe that the really best
legacies are heirs that are a credit to their family, their church, their town, and their
country. Pat and Gene left that legacy. Larry Reisetter

Larry Reisetter - January 13, 2014 at 09:49 AM

“ Dear Gail, Kim, and Bruce, sorry to hear about your mom's passing. Been thinking
about the great times we had as kids and the family gettogathers so much fun and
great memories. | will always remember how Aunt Patty took such good care of our
grandmother, she was a great comfort to grandma. You will all be in mythoughts and
prayers. Your cousin Margaret Twedt Darner

Margaret Darner - January 12, 2014 at 03:39 PM

“ We send our sympathy and prayers to Pattys family. . We are sorry we can't be at
the services on Monday, but our prayers will be. Dave is just out of the hospital again
for the second time in a little over a week dealing with his cancer. He also has a
hopeful lung tapping doctor appointment on Monday as well.
May your many years of great memories ease your sorrow and know she is now
whole and with your Dad and others.
May God wrap His arms around you all.
Cousins Dave and Becky Kepler

Dave/Becky Kepler - January 11, 2014 at 01:09 PM

“ Our thoughts and prayers are with you at this time. There are lots of great memories
with the Twedt family. The 4th of July celebrations years ago were the best! Pat was
a wonderful lady. Always a smile on her face and an infectious laugh! She shared the
same birthday as our Dad and he loved working with her while he was Mayor. She



will be missed.
Roxie (Holm) Steding

Roxie - January 10, 2014 at 02:25 PM



